
Dear SSMS and JWMHS Parents and Guardians, 
 
Due to the new State of Florida law regarding school security, we are implementing a change to our 
arrival and dismissal traffic pattern. This change will affect parent access for JWMHS and SSMS.  We 
have included a map that outlines the new traffic pattern for dropping off and picking up students for 
both JWMHS and SSMS. We believe these changes will allow us to move families in and out of campus in 
a safe, quick and efficient manner. 
 
In order to avoid the traffic backups and delays that have occurred, we are asking that parents and 
guardians follow the outlined procedures moving forward: 
  

- When entering campus (Jaguar Trail), please enter campus via the second lane from the right. 
- No one will be able to go behind SSMS to drop off or pick up. 
- Please only stop to drop off or pick up a student. 
-Do not park or stop for an extended period to wait for a student while in the Car Loop. 
- Keep the Car Loop moving so that traffic can keep flowing to avoid backup. 
- Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we move forward. 

  
This will begin on Monday, August 19th. Again, we appreciate your patience and cooperation as we 
implement this new procedure. 
 
Go Jaguars! Go Mustangs! 
 
Thank you, 
Mr. DiVincent   Ms. Schultz 
Principal of SSMS  Principal of JWMHS 
 
 


